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Gautho, Julia

From: Balicia Embernate <bgirl26@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 10:39 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Nobel Gulch DP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

As I’m unable to make the meeƟng on Thursday, I’m sending in my thoughts today.  
 
I’m highly in favor of using this space on Monterey Ave. as a dog park! As a Capitola City resident and dog owner, it’s a 
win win! Dogs are not allowed on the wharf or beach. And they are not allowed at parks off leash. Nobel Gulch is a 
fantasƟc locaƟon for a small dog park. There is minimal neighborhood impact as only four/five property lines are 
impacted. The noise from a dog park should not add to noise already heard by these neighbors from the schools 
students walking by before/aŌer school, as well as the traffic from Monterey Ave.  
 
To minimize impact to neighbors the entry to said dog park should be facing Monterey Ave(not Bay-since theres a 
neighbor right there.) and there should be an earlier than sunset closing for the dog park. 
 
A few neighbors and I had conversaƟon about this exact idea but had only made a few inquiries to the city. This is a great 
locaƟon, low impact, FANTASTIC idea! And we’d use it daily if implemented!  
 
Thank you for your consideraƟon!  
 
Rio the Golden and his family~ 
 
B. Embernate 
Capitola resident 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


